
 

 

          January 02, 2025 
          Subject: On Call Hazardous & Special 

Waste Transportation, Waste 
Management & Emergency Response 
Work 

          State WIN: PH20241127HZSW 
Location: Statewide 

        Amendment No. 2   
 
 
Dear Sir/Ms: 
 
As the Department has determined that there is NOT sufficient coverage of On-Call Services of 
the entire area being bid on, the Department has scheduled a second bid opening date which 
extends the advertisement period of this Contract.  Any Bidders that have previously submitted 
Bids may choose to revise or not to revise their Bids If the Bidder chooses to revise their Bid, they 
must resubmit a complete Bid Package including all other documents required.  Upon request, the 
Bidder will have the original Bid returned to them otherwise it will be discarded.   The Bid Package 
with the latest (newest) date shall replace all previously submitted packages. Refer to Special 
Provision Section 102 Bidding on page 56 of the Bid Book.  The Bid Opening date for this contract 
has been extended to January 15, 2025. 
 
 
Please make the following changes to the Bid Documents: 
 
In the Bid Book: 
 
CHANGE on page 10, in the “NOTICE TO CONTRACTORS”, the bid opening date in the first 
paragraph from “December 18, 2024” to read ”January 15, 2025”.  Make this change in pen and 
ink.   
 
 
The following question has (questions have) been received: 
 
 
Question:  Do items have to be bid with a dollar amount per unit?  Can the items be bid cost 
plus or other ways? 
 
Response:  All items must be bid with a dollar amount.  No other bid method (cost plus or 
others) will be allowed and will be considered an irregular bid.  Irregular bids will be rejected.  
 
 



 
 

 

Consider this change (these changes) and information prior to submitting your bid on January 
15, 2025. 
 
 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 

George M. A. Macdougall P.E. 
      Contracts & Specifications Engineer 
 


